Kason, Bethany & Jaxon

BLOOM

Missionaries to Ecuador

Dear Friends,

- Thank you very much for your prayers and support. Here are a few
things that happened in October.

A young single mother recently accepted Christ with Bethany! She
has been going through a difficult time in her life recently and
starting watching some of the services of the church online. Bethany
was able to meet up with her and share the Gospel with her. She
made a profession of faith so please pray that she will continue to
grow in her relationship with God.

The church that we are working in has started back in-person
services once a week and we are seeing more people starting to
attend. The government is still restricting church services but we
praying that those restrictions will be lifted so that more people will
be able to come back to church.

I have been able preach at several different churches via Zoom in
Spanish recently. I am thankful for these opportunities to practice
preaching Spanish and minister to others with the Word of God.

Please pray for a young Venezuelan couple that needs help in their
marriage and need to get saved. We have been able to meet up with
them twice and share the Gospel with them. Please pray for them to
get saved.

God Bless, The Blooms
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